
March 1, 2020 
 
 
Dear Superintendent 
 
DESE has reviewed the information submitted in Cycle 1 for the 2019-
2020 budget.  Our review included checking fund balances, budgeted 
revenues and expenses. 
 
Based on the information submitted, this letter is to notify you that the 
district budget for school year 2019-2020 has been approved by the 
Arkansas Department of Education, Financial Accountability and 
Reporting Unit in accordance with Ark, Code Ann. § 6-20-2202. 
 
If you need any further information or assistance, please let me know.  
You can reach me by phone at 501-683-5288 or email at 
cynthia.smith@arkansas.gov . 
 
Sincerely,  

Cindy Smith 
 
Cindy Smith, Coordinator 
Fiscal Service and Support 
Four Capitol Mall Room 105-C 
Little Rock, AR 72201 
501-683-5288 Office 
501-515-3391 Cell 
cynthia.smith@arkansas.gov  
 
 
 
 
 


